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Dear Esteemed Speakers and Moderators,  
 
we are delighted to soon welcome you to Hamburg as a valued contributor to the 
upcoming International Conference of Emergency Medicine. We would like to kindly 
remind you of our shared commitment to maintaining a professional, respectful 
environment that reflects the highest standards of academic integrity and ethical 
dialogue. All professional interactions should support collaborative learning and 
constructive discussion. 
 
To help create an inclusive and respectful atmosphere, we ask that 
speakers avoid:  

· Addressing geopolitical conflicts, international disputes, or politically 
sensitive matters unrelated to healthcare and science. 

· Making remarks that could be interpreted as political commentary, 
criticism of specific countries, or advocacy regarding international 
policies. 

· Using slides, visuals, or data that introduce political views or 
controversial geopolitical stances. 

· Employing discriminatory language or imagery referencing race, gender, 
religion, nationality, or any other identity. 

· Using hate speech, inflammatory language, or any content that could be 
seen as offensive or exclusionary. 

 
Our aim is to ensure a safe, welcoming, and intellectually enriching experience for 
everyone. Should you have any questions or need guidance about your presentation 
content, please reach out to our Scientific Coach. 
 
Thank you for your understanding, cooperation, and dedication to making this 
conference meaningful and respectful for all. 
 
Best regards,  
 
Dr. Andreas Hüfner    Dr. Michael Wünning 
ICEM 2026 Scientific Coach  ICEM 2026 Team Captain 


